
Philippine high school students visit our graduate school

A group of 12 high school students and 3 teachers from the
University of the Philippines Rural High School visited our graduate
school on December 20, 2019, by participating in a 2-week study
tour across Japan. The students, all interested in science and
technology, visited a few laboratories in our graduate school. Dean
Tsuchikawa and Vice Dean Yamauchi explained Nagoya University
and School of Agricultural Sciences/Graduate School of
Bioagricultural Sciences and talked frankly with the students.
Professor Mattew Linley, Department of International Programs,
International Education & Exchange Center, explained the Nagoya
University G30 undergraduate programs that are all taught in
English in his seminar. We hope that the study tour has become a
precious experience for the Philippine high school students and
inspired them to study in Japan in the near future.
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